
Meeting With Widows 1st August 2020 
 

 

 

 

Attached herewith are pictures of the meeting I held with the widows on 1st August 
2020 after visiting their projects. 
 
At the said meeting I handed over to the widows for their Village Bank,  Ug Sh. 
1,800,000 (One Million Eight hundred Thousand ) from our friends Anthony and 
Betty Church of Global Village One to One Team and Rev& Mrs. Church and the 
One to One Family Christian Counselling, Inc Team. It was a pleasant 
surprise!  Their commitment to work and the assistance obtained from the friends 
from time to time has given them an enviable testimony in the local area. Their 
improved standard of living is visible. 
 
Our heartfelt gratitude to all those who have made this happen.  
 
May God increase your "store of seed"for making these women happy.  
 
Your partner in ministry, 
 
Sarah 

  



  

 
 


